
On April 16th, 2017, WSP registered the following project on behalf of Wisokolamson Energy LP with the 
Department of Environment and Local Government in accordance with Section 5(1) and Schedule “A” of the 
Environmental Impact Assessment Regulation: Wisokolamson Energy Project – Environmental Impact 
Assessment, Project Number 1494. 
The purpose of this Environmental Impact Assessment undertaking is to to adhere with the above regula-
tions and process; wherein Wisokolamson Energy LP is proposing the development of the Wisokol-
amson Energy Project (the Project). The proposed Project will have an aggregate electrical capacity of 
18 MW. The Project will consist of five (5) wind turbine generators, access roads, collector system, 
substation, and associated temporary laydown areas required for construction.

The proposed Project is located on Crown land, south of New Ireland Road, in Albert County, New Bruns-
wick, on PIDs 00782201, 01091685, and 00785261.  The Project’s electrical substation will be located on 
a private parcel adjacent to a section of New Brunswick Power’s 69 kilovolt circuit which ends at the Albert 
substation, south of Riverside-Albert on PIDs 05044177, and 00633784. 

The Proponent’s registration document can be examined at:

•	 Online:http://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/departments/elg/environment/content/
environmental_impactassessment/registrations/2018.html as well as on the Project 
website at: www.wisokolamsonenergy.com.

•	 Paper copy at the Village of Riverside-Albert: 				  
5823 King Street, Riverside-Albert, NB E4H 4B4 

•	 Paper copy at the Village of Alma:  	 8 School Street, Alma, NB E4H 1L2   

•	 Paper copy at the Department of the Environment and Local Government, Environmen-
tal Impact Assessment Branch, 20 McGloin Street, Fredericton, NB. 

Any comments should be submitted in writing directly to the principal proponent contact at:

Jason Parisé, SWEB Development 
Development Manager   
6080 Young Street, Suite 106  
Halifax, Nova Scotia (NS), B3K 5L2  
jason.parise@swebdevelopment.ca 
or during the Public Open House on May 30th, 2018 from 7 pm – 9 pm at Riverside Albert Rec Ctr (9 
Bicentennial Road, Riverside-Albert, NB E4H 3Z1) 

Please provide all comments relating to the Project on or before June 30th, 2018.

Additional information about the proposal and the public involvement process is available at:  
http://www.gnb.ca/0009/0377/0002/index-e.asp 
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